
 
Incorporating Abbotsbury, Portesham, Langton Herring and Fleet 

Annual Parish Council meeting 
Monday 11th May 2015 -7.30pm 
Portesham Village Hall- Refreshments will be available 
All welcome! 

Parish Elections 2015 
Chesil Bank Parish Council received nominations for each of the four parishes to fill the 14 seats, that being 
6 for Portesham, 4 for Abbotsbury, 2 for Fleet and 2 for Langton Herring.  
This is known as an uncontested election so there will not be an election for the Parish Councillors.  
If more nominations had been received for each of the Parishes then there would have been an election. 
CBPC welcome Mr David Collins and Mrs Ruth Chip-Marshall to represent Portesham Parish from the 
Annual PC meeting on 11th May. We would like to thank Mrs Lucy Bailey and Mr Geoffrey Haine for all their 
hard work and commitment as Parish Councillors during their term in office. 

There will still be Parliamentary and District elections on 7th May 2015 
************************* 

Allotments 
There are 3 vacancies at the Allotments at Elworth, if you are interested please contact the Clerk for 
further information- contact details below- they are great value for money only £10 per year for a half plot! 

************************* 

Chesil Fete and Dog Show 2015 
This year the Fete will held on Sunday 19th July from 11.30 to 3pm we are looking for extra members on 
the working group so please come forward and get involved, contact Michele 871268 or Marsha 871446 

for further info. 
************************* 

Portesham Playing field 
You will also notice that the Porta-Cabins are now 
temporarily situated at the entrance to the Playing field 
waiting for the ground to dry out to be moved to their 
more permanent position.  
We will be tidying them up with the help of the Chesil 
Scout Group for use as a store, toilet and changing facility 
for the Chesil Scouts and any users of the playing field. 
Thank you so much to Manor Marine for providing and 
delivering them to Colin, Dave, Jamie, Robin, Warren Ben 
and Dan who helped prepare the area and on arrival. 

  

CBPC Internet Café supported by POPP 
                                              Thursday 14th May 2015 

Thursday 28th May 2015  
Sessions are from 10 am to 12 noon in the Ron Doble room 

Mentors welcomed! 
The Café is now 1 year old and we have had many who have used the internet café in that time so thank 
you for your support. It’s a fun session for all abilities. The cost of the session is £3 and includes Tea/Coffee 
and biscuits. We also have a printer/scanner/copier which is available during these sessions. 
Contact the Michele 01305 871268 or Marsha 01305 871446 or come along and see what goes on. 
 

To contact the Council: The Clerk, Mrs M Harding 
West Elworth Farm, Portesham, Weymouth, Dorset. DT3 4HF. chesilbank@dorset-aptc.gov.uk        

                 Tel. 01305 871268 Mob. 07814 016971   www.chesilbankparish.org 

mailto:chesilbank@dorset-aptc.gov.uk
http://www.chesilbankparish.org/

